The Queensland Centre for Population Research at the University of Queensland is recruiting a Post-Doctoral Research Fellow to work on two migration-related projects recently funded by the Australian Research Council.

Deadline for applications: 16 April 2020
Please visit UQ’s website for more details

http://search.jobs.uq.edu.au/caw/en/job/509961/postdoctoral-research-fellow
For any inquiries please contact Aude Bernard (a.bernard@uq.edu.au)
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